
 

 

July 5th, 2018 
 

Routes 3 & 4 Inbound Main Street Detour 
Revised - 7/5/18 

 

Due to construction on Hartwell, beginning on Thursday, July 5th, 2018, until further 
notice, Routes 3 & 4  will follow the detour below on Inbound trips only. Red X’s 
indicate alternate bus stops. 

Route 3 & 4 Inbound Detour: 

 

                    
                                    

 

 


